

April 3, 2024

St. Ignatius of Loyola Parish, Rogers City 585 S Third St Rogers City, MI 49779

Dear Deacon Landane,

I extend my heartfelt congratulations on your successful Catholic Services Appeal campaign season.

I greatly appreciate your dedication and that of your parish community to carrying out the mission of the church here in the Diocese of Gaylord, at our local parishes, and throughout the world. Having surpassed your goal of \$45,127.00 your parish, St. Ignatius of Loyola Parish, Rogers City, has played an important role in proclaiming the saving message of God's love.

In the midst of the Eucharistic Revival, I look forward in hope and thanksgiving to the future of the church here and abroad. As Catholics, we are given the opportunity to receive the grace of Christ in a beautiful way. The goal of the CSA is to aid in extending the gifts, material and spiritual, that we have received so as to draw others to Christ.

Celebrate the achievement of exceeding your CSA goal and continue to draw spiritual nourishment from the Source and Summit of our Faith during the Easter season.

grat 166. Com

In Christ our Life!

Most Reverend Jeffrey J. Walsh

Bishop of Gaylord



JOIN US TUESDAY, APRIL 30TH EVENING: 7-8:30PM OR

MORNING 10-11:30AM
WHERE? PARISH OFFICE, UPSTAIRS

Questions?: Mary (734)686-2722